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April 18, 2017 

Via Registered Mail 
Ms. Erin Semande 
Ontario Heritage Trust 
Heritage Programs and Operation 
10 Adelaide Street East 
Toronto, Ontario MSC 1 J3 

Dear: Ms. Semande, 

1 :.RH ,Ct TIU:St 

APR 1 9 2011 

CLERK'S OFFICE 
Michael de Rond 

905-727-3123 ext. 4771 
mderond@aurora.ca 

Town of Aurora 
100 John West Way 

Box 1000. Aurora. ON L4G 6J1 

RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Intention to Designate a Building of 
Cultural Heritage Value or Interest 
14574 Leslie Street 
"The Seth Ashton House" 
PT LT 16 CON 2 WHITCHURCH PTS 1, 7 65R18035; SIT R667395; T/W 
R667394; 
Town of Aurora, Regional Municipality of York 

Please find attached a Notice of Withdrawal. 

Yks;t 
Michael de Rand 
Town Clerk 

C. Jeff Healey, Heritage Planning 



NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 
OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE A BUILDING OF 

CULTURAL HERITAGE VALUE OR INTEREST 

TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Aurora is 
withdrawing its Notice of Intention to Designate the following property as a property of 
cultural heritage value or interest pursuant to Section 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act, 
R.S.O., 1990, Chapter 0.18, as amended. 

14574 Leslie Street 
"The Seth Ashton House" 
PT LT 16 CON 2 WHITCHURCH PTS 1, 7 65R18035; SIT R667395; TN.J R667394; 
Town of Aurora, Regional Municipality of York 

Pursuant to Section 31 (4) of the Ontario Heritage Act, any person may, before 4:30 p.m. 
on the 19th day of May, 2017, (within 30 days of the publication of this notice) send by 
registered mail or deliver to the Town Clerk, Notice of Objection to the proposed 
designation, together with a statement setting out the reasons for the objection and all 
relevant facts. If a Notice of Objection is received, the Council of the Town of Aurora 
will refer the matter to the Conservation Review Board for a hearing and a report. 

Further information respecting the proposed designation is available from the Town 
Clerk's Office upon request. 

DATED at Aurora this 201hday of April, 2017. 

Michael de Rond, Town Clerk, Town of Aurora, 100 John West Way, Box 1000, Aurora, 
ON, L4G 6J1 


